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NOTIFICATION 

 

Dear students (L1 G1 & M1 TEFL G1+G2+G3), 

 

Due to genuine reasons, Mr. D.Boulmaize is going to be absent 

from his teaching job on February 20th and 21st.  

[for M1 TEFL students] Accordingly, Ms.Adjadj will shift her 

Tuesday sessions as follow:  

9.30-11.00 11.00-12.30 12.30-14.00 14.00-15.30 

TEFL all groups 

(lecture) A05 

M1.1 TEFL 

(TD) R18 

M1.2 TEFL 

(TD) R20 

M1.3 TEFL 

(TD) R24 
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